

Roy & Edi Seals - August 2024

Dear Friends,

During the last week of July, a team of 16 people from Victory Chapel Baptist Church in South Carolina and Iglesia Bautista de Chattanooga traveled with me to Valladolid, Yucatán, to assist six churches in their week of Bible studies for children.

Our group, along with teams of young

people and adults from the six
churches in Yucatán was
approximately 120 people. They
worked diligently in teaching a
multitude of children the Word of God.

VBS in Yucatán



I was blessed to see how the Yucatecan churches and believers carried out their duties in teaching the Scriptures to children and engaging them in age-appropriate activities that they enjoyed. The enthusiasm and dedication of the VBS workers were exemplary.

The following pictures will tell the story of the VBS campaigns in these churches.

Thank you for praying and giving so that these ministries can be carried out.

Sincerely,

Py + Cdi

Roy and Edi Seals